Dear Parents,

Our first couple of days went very well. The children are settling into a nice routine. It is a lot for them to take in these first few days, but will quickly settle in. They were tired by the end of the day, but a good tired. I wanted to just thank all of you for your support this week as I know it is a big step to drop your child off for kindergarten the first time. They did very well these couple of days. I am very proud of them.

I want to remind you about a few things:

Our specials are the following:

Monday and Wednesday: Gym

Tuesday: Music

Thursday: Library- they won't bring books home this year, just to the classroom

Friday: art

The fruit program will begin on Tuesday, September 4 so the children will need to bring a snack for the afternoon. Please contact me if you have questions about this. We will cook on Fridays. Thank you to those who have already sent in the snack money for the year.

I will send home book orders each month so in case you would like to order books. I will send the first one next week.

Thanks to all of you who sent back your paperwork. Great Job!!!!!

Remember to send the red folder back with your child on Tuesday.

Upcoming Events:

9/3 No School: Labor Day9/13: PTA 6:30 School Library9/20: School Open House 5:30

9/21: School Pictures

Have a great long weekend!